
AN BORD DES LUFTHANSA-LUXUSDIENSTES UBER DEN NORD-ATLANTIK 

Dear Sirs: 
Since I first say pictures of Jack Ruby I 

have been trying to recall where I may have met 
him. I've been in Dallas, Chicago, Cuba, Las Vegas 
and other places he has been but I know it wasn't 
any of these, The this week the newsreels of him 
being taken into court caused me to half remember 
where I had seen the face, Maybe it was only a loo] 
like doubleaVt I feel I must pass: it along anyway, 
The fellow I saw was in Mexico on about three tim-
es that I was, First time I was staying at a Monte: 
ey motel with a San something name. The other time 
were in Nueva Laredo and sort have been only a case 
of recalling the earlier meeting of the look-like. 
However a check with photo epuld be made at a gir: 
bur resort known as Casino PapaGayols. The man I 
saw was three in 16a about the time a gunsmith in 
Laredo was having law trouble over guns which were 
being smuggled over the border, From the talk in 
apaniah of a girl at Papa's with wh m he was drink. 
ing I gadlored that sl,e also had a sister working 
in the place. She or employes in the place might 
be able to make an identification, I offer this 
last minute and u certain tip for only what it is. 
A oircumstatial bunch which could or could not 
supply a liak lac ink; to solution of this confusini 
situation. 

A buenas 

Julian OCIVS 
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